
Sensitivity: Internal

Office closure during 

Norouz holidays

Dear Valued Customer,

Please be advised that Qatar Airways City Town Office is closed during

Norouz holidays, 19 to 24 March 2024.

For further queries out of office working hours and on public holidays, 

please visit qatarairways.com or contact Doha Contact center at 

+974-41445555.

We thank you for your continued support.

Regards,

Qatar Airways
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